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 Term 1 
People who help us 

Term 2 
Celebrations 

Term 3 
Down in the Jungle 

Term 4 
Growing 

Term 5 
Fairy Tales 

Term 6 
Under The Sea 

Communication 
and Language 

Welcoming special 
visitors into the 
school- police officers 
and firefighters. 
Finding out about 
people who help us in 
school and at home. 

Talking about 
different celebrations 
from around the 
world- Diwali, 
Hanukkah and 
Christmas. Talking 
about celebrations we 
have at home and at 
school. 

Innovating stories- 
Dear Zoo and 
Giraffes can’t 
dance. 
 
Drama games- hot 
seating the giraffe. 

Innovating stories- 
The gigantic Turnip. 
 
Acting out stories in 
role play and small 
world- The Pig in the 
Pond, Billy Goats 
Gruff. 

Innovating/ Acting 
out stories- Room 
on the Broom, Zog. 
 
Acting as Knights- 
Thinking of our own 
mottos.’ 

Innovating/ 
Acting out 
stories- Rainbow 
Fish/Hooray for 
fish. 
 
TRIP- To Saltdean 
Beach   

Personal, Social 
and Emotional 
Development 

Feeling safe and 
happy at our new 
school. Playing games 
to help us get to know 
our friends and 
teachers. 

Celebrating our 
differences and 
similarities. 
 
The zones of 
regulation. How do 
we regulate our 
emotions? 

Emotional 
regulation- 
building empathy. 
The difference 
between thoughts 
and speech. 

Circle times- Team 
Building. 
Negotiating skills. 
Turn taking and 
sharing 

Emotional 
regulation- 
The size of a 
problem. 
Building a toolkit for 
regulation. 

Moving on and 
transition to year 
1. 
 
Dealing with 
change. 

Physical 
Development 

Pencil grip and fine 
motor control 
 
REAL PE 

Pencil grip and fine 
motor control 
 
REAL PE 

Pencil grip and 
fine motor control 
 
REAL PE 
 
Using larger 
equipment 

Pencil grip and fine 
motor control 
 
REAL PE 
 
Using larger 
equipment outside- 

REAL PE 
 
Medieval dancing 

REAL PE 
 
Pirate Dancing 



outside- balancing 
and coordination 

balancing and 
coordination 

Literacy Phase 1 Phonics 
games. 
 
Sharing books about 
people who help us. 
 
Practising writing our 
names 
 
Talk for writing- 
Humpty Dumpty 

Learning letter 
sounds.  
Starting to 
manipulate sounds to 
build and read words. 
 
Reading and acting 
out the stories of 
Diwali and Christmas. 
 
Talk for Writing- 
Give yourself a Hug by 
Grace Nicholls 

Learning letter 
sounds.  
Starting to 
manipulate sounds 
to build and read 
words. 
   
Talk for Writing- 
Dear Zoo. 
 
Poetry- Rumble in 
the Jungle 

Learning letter 
sounds.  
Starting to 
manipulate sounds 
to build and read 
words. 
Moving on to 
writing whole 
sentences. 
 
Talk for Writing- The 
Enormous Turnip/ 
Dear Zoo 
 
 

Learning letter 
sounds.  
Starting to 
manipulate sounds 
to build and read 
words. 
Moving on to 
writing whole 
sentences. 
 
Talk for writing- 
George and The 
Dragon 
 

Learning letter 
sounds.  
Starting to 
manipulate 
sounds to build 
and read words. 
Moving on to 
writing whole 
sentences. 
 
Talk for writing- 
Hooray for Fish 

Mathematics Investigating 1-5 
 
Investigating 6-10 

Introducing more/ 
less/ fewer. 
 
Introducing a whole 
and 2 parts- addition. 

Using the part 
whole model for 
addition. 
 
Shape space and 
measure 

Using the part 
whole model for 
addition. 
 
Recording addition 

Number bonds to 
10 
 
Subtraction 
 
Numerical Patterns 

Counting and 
back 
 
Numerical 
Patterns 
 
Measuring 

Understanding 
the world 

Talking about the 
people who help us at 
home. How are our 
families different/ 
similar 

Talking about how 
celebrations are 
different around the 
world, looking at 
maps and finding far 
away countries.  

Climates and 
weather in jungles. 
 
Information 
books/ internet 
research about 
Jungle habitats 

Where does our 
food come from? 
Tracking a banana 
across the world! 
 
Growing seeds in 
class. 

Read the Trouble 
with Dragons- 
discussing their 
impact on the world 
and reflect on this 
as to how we are 
having an impact on 
our world. 
 

Learning 
information 
about sea 
creatures and 
how we can 
protect them. 



 

 

Research about 
Lewes Castle/ 
Castles around the 
country. 
 

Expressive Art 
and Design 

Helping hand print 
collage making 
 
Role play Areas- 
police station, fire 
station, school 

Making Diya Lamps 
for Diwali. 
Bollywood Dancing. 
Learning some 
Hebrew songs. 
Making clay driedels. 

Jungle Dioramas, 
 
Making animal 
prints 
 

Transient seed art 
 
Making magic beans 
Learning songs 
about growing. 

Junk modelling- 
making large 
cardboard castles. 
 
Dragon scale 
collages. 

Sewing our own 
pirate flags. 
 
Learning Pirate 
songs. 
 
Making boats 
with junk 
modelling 
materials. 


